
 

I N V I T A T I O N  
 
Iranti-org and Transgender Intersex Africa invite you to a Social Dialogue: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
at:   Constitutional Hill Precinct, Braamfontein, Johannesburg 
 
on:   Thursday 20 November 2014 
 
from:  09h00 – 13h00 (registration 08h00-08h50) 
 
Transgender and gender non-conforming learners in South Africa are 
experiencing discrimination and find themselves being ridiculed, taunted 
and shamed, often by those in positions of power. In response to and 
addressing the issues of the trans* learners in schools, TIA and Iranti-org 
are hosting a national social dialogue on the issues affecting these pupils.  
 
The purpose of the national social dialogue is to promote engagement 
between representatives from government, civil society organisations, 
parents and trans* learners on the issues of sexual orientation and gender 
identity and how to embrace diversity in schools.  The dialogue seeks to 
promote visibility and transparency of the issues at hand and develop 
programmes and policies that are more inclusive to all learners. 
 
RSVP:  Before Friday 14 November 2014 
 
Legoete KK (Iranti-org) legoetek@gmail.com 011 325 2366  
Tshepang Magadenisa (TIA)  tshepimag.tia@gmail.com  012 797 2612 

  
Trans* Learners in the South African Education System 

 


